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C. S. M ac Innés, K.C.

Toronto, lbth December,1926.

General Sir Arthur Gurrie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,
Montreal,P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur Gurrie:
May I add my personal plea to the 

formal invitation which you have, or will receive from Trinity 
College to take part in the celebration of the 75"kh Anniversary 
of the University of Trinity College, to be held at Toronto 
between Saturday, January 15th, and Monday, January 17th*

If you can find it possible to be 
with us it will be a real assistance at a time,not only of 
the Anniversary itself, and the Installation of the new 
Provost, but also the launching of an appeal for assistance 
to enable Trinity to carry out her further opportunity as one 
of the Federated Arts Colleges of Toronto University , which 
has now removed its buildings to Queen's Park.

Trinity, as you know, is a Residential 
Arts College along much the same lines as lennoxville, and 
is expected by reason of its smaller numbers and residential 
to produce the best results from a College education, with 
full access to and benefit of the advantages of the University as a whole.

Our appeal is largely due to the fact 
that the price for which the old buildings were sold just 
before the war has not enabled us to carry out the building 
programme, which should have been possible, but for the changed 
conditions, and to the fact that it is essential that adequate 
salaries, based on modern prices, should be available for such 
an Academic staff as will do justice to the situation and its opportunities.

With kind regards,
Believe me,

Yours faithfully,
eA—^


